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~ Brooklyn-Union Expirration Company, Inc.
ATTN: G. Ross Frazier, P.E.

Senior Operations Engineer
.

1331-Lamar, Suite 1065
' - Houston, Texas 77010

Gentlemen:

This refers to a letter dated October 31, 1989, from Mr. Ross Frazier of your.t

-staff to Ms. Linda Kasner of our office regarding NRC access to offshore.

platforms. We have reviewed your visitor release form and find it acceptable
for the purpose described in your letter.

'We appreciate your willingness to assist the Region IV NRC staff in conducting
radiation safety inspections on your. offshore facilities and look forward to
establishing a cooperative relationship with your personnel. Please contact

-either myself or Ms. Kasner at (817) 860-8100 to notify NRC of scheduled well
logging or radiography operations'. Additionally, you may contact'either of the

_

'above regarding any further~ response required of NRC,

Sincerely, .

. Original Signed By:

CHARLES L. CAIN
Charles L. Cain, Chief
Nuclear Materials Inspection Section

cc:
Texas Radiation Control Program Director
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